
Bicton C.E. Primary School and Nursery 
 

Learning for a Lifetime 
 

 
 

UNIFORM EXPECTATIONS 
 

We expect all children to arrive at school wearing the correct uniform and ready to learn, and 
we appreciate your cooperation with this.   
 
Children should wear: 
 

 Smart grey / black trousers or shorts. (Jeans or other casual styles must not be worn.) 

 Grey / black skirt or pinafore, or blue & white gingham dress (in the summer.) 

 School logo or plain royal blue sweatshirt, cardigan, jumper. (Other styles or colours of 

jumper, fleece top, cardigan or hooded tracksuit top should not be worn.) 

 White / pale blue shirt, blouse (long or short sleeved) or polo shirt. 

 Grey / navy / black / white socks or tights. (Patterned / coloured tights or socks should not 

be worn.) 

 Black / navy / brown sensible shoes with Velcro, buckles or laces. (Trainers and high-

heeled fashion footwear must not be worn.) 

 In the summer term, children may wear sandals, with socks, which need to be securely 

fastened.  (Crocs / jelly shoes / flip flops should not be worn.) 

 

PE 

Children should come to school wearing their correct PE kit on their class PE days: 
 

 PLAIN royal/pale blue or white t-shirt or school logo PE t-shirt. (No other t-shirts should 

be worn.) School sweatshirt or PLAIN royal/navy blue sweatshirt can be worn but no 

other colours. 

 PLAIN black or navy shorts / jogging bottoms / leggings (Football kit should not be worn.) 

 Pumps / trainers.  

 
 

Please label all items of uniform, including coats and PE kit, with your child’s name. 
  



Children must not come to school wearing makeup or children’s body transfers / tattoos.  
 
We ask that hair styles are neat and tidy and long hair should ideally be tied back with simple 
hair accessories; elaborate hair accessories are not permitted.  Colour-sprayed hair is not 
allowed on a normal school day. 
 
Jewellery 
Children must not wear jewellery and only discrete stud earrings can be worn but these must 

be removed for PE or ideally not worn on PE days.  

Buying uniform 
All items of our school uniform can be purchased from a range of low-cost retailers at 
reasonable costs. We have kept the number of branded (school logo) items of uniform to a 
minimum and purchase of these is optional. These can be purchased from School Shop Direct 
– see below.   
 
We often have second-hand uniform available at school. Please speak to the school office 
staff, if you require specific items for your child. 

 
If you need support with providing uniform for your child, please speak to the Head teacher in 
confidence. 
 
 

 


